
What’s on? 

What does your child like to eat? 

The queue for lunch is generally a happy place with children looking forward to what they are going to eat.  

Sadly, almost every day, there is someone who reaches the front of the line and then with great sadness 

announces ‘I don’t like ……’ 

When ordering school meals for your child, please do make sure that they like the choice that you have 

made for them.  We do all we can to make sure your child has something that they will eat, but as meals 

are cooked to order, we have very little wriggle room. 

The link for school meals is on the website from a Saturday night, you can order anytime from then on until 

6pm on Thursday, so there is plenty of time to go through the menu with your child, and chose something 

that you know they will enjoy. 

If you have not ordered meals for next week yet, please use the online form to do so, before 6pm 

tomorrow. 

Around Blake Care (ABC) 

We are delighted that so many children are 

able to take advantage of our wrap around 

provision. 

Larger group numbers however mean that we 

have decided to take additional measures in 

order to keep your children safe. 

From tomorrow (Thursday), the only way to 

collect your children will be by entering the 

front playground by the single gate in front of 

the hall and walking round to your child’s 

group. 

This change will ensure that any adults 

coming to collect children can be easily 

identified and staff can more easily supervise 

your children. 

We appreciate that this will be less 

convenient for some parents, but the decision 

has been made for the safety of your 

children. 

If you have any questions about the change 

to collection arrangements, please do speak 

to a member of ABC staff. 

Curriculum evenings 

It has been wonderful to welcome so many of 

you to curriculum evenings this week. 

If you missed the evening for your child, please 

do look on our school website.  Curriculum 

letters and plans will be on the year group pages 

by the end of the week. 

The last two evenings are taking place tomorrow 

(Thursday), in school at 5pm for Year 5 and 

online at 6pm for Year 2.  A Teams invite will be 

sent to Year 2 parents in the morning. 

 
World car free day 

Tomorrow is world car free day.  We are joining 

Witney Town Council in encouraging people to look at 

being active when they travel.  Please do consider 

walking, cycling or scooting to school whenever you 

can. 

Your child may like to complete the Active Travel 

Bingo sheet below. Completed sheets can be 

exchanged for a free pencil at the Witney Town 

Council Office and to be in with a chance of winning a 

family ticket to the bus museum. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUMjVLMFdJWjQ3V1cyVElMU0tVTkxHNTVRTy4u


 


